
From: Alice Brown  
Sent: 09 March 2023 21:15 
To: David Fowler 
Cc: CE Camden 
Subject: 2021/2954/P Revised Selkirk House proposal 
 
Dear David Fowler, 
 
I would like to make an objection to the revised proposal which has an 
increased floor area and a massively increased carbon foot print. 
 
This is not acceptable in this time of climate crisis, when we should be reducing 
C02e emissions. 
 
It is also harmful to the historic fabric of the city. 
 
Please notify me of the Planning Committee date. 
 
Thank you 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Alice Brown 
 
 


